
FAQ n.21933

FAQs:
Certification Support for Validation (CSV), Applications for product certification/validation of
foreign certificates, Certification of products and organisations

Question:
The validating authority is asking for a re-classification to Category “Medium”/”Large”.
What do I need to do?

Answer:
In case the technical investigation is more complex than foreseen in the beginning, the
validating authority may ask for a re-classification from Category “Small” to Category “Medium”
or “Large”. In order to reflect this re-classification in our EASA system also for invoicing
purposes, we would need your active involvement and kindly ask you to submit a revised
EASA form FO.CSERV.00041 to Validation.Support [at] easa.europa.eu
(Validation[dot]Support[at]easa[dot]europa[dot]eu). Please complete the dedicated box 3.4
‘Service Package’ on page 2.
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